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Diwali Day

On Friday 10" November we came together as a school community to teach the children
about Diwali and celebrate the festival together.

| would like to thank Mr Groom and Mrs Aitken who organised the celebrations for us and
Mrs Bennett and Miss Dickson for supporting them.

Congratulation to Nursery, Year 1 and Year 5 who won the prizes for the best Diwali
decorations on their corridors. The children in these year groups will each have a movie
afternoon as their reward.

Thank you to all the children for taking part in the dance workshops and thank you to all
the parents and carers that made payment for this via ParentPay.

At the end of the school day we came together in the Dining Room for food and dance
and it was wonderful to see parents and carers queueing to join us!

These photos are from our celebrations.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Znzi77V0ghamyswJA8-4DGs5iBQi0_PL/view?usp=sharing

Values Ambassadors Attendance

Caring & Altruism

Well done to the children Whole School Attendance this week is 92.1%
who were awarded the

ambassador certificate
on Monday.

Nimrat - RR
Sezal - RG
Ivy-Rae - 1G
Andrei - 1L
Ted - 2N
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Cara - 3HU
Amira - 3BHA
Alfie - AMA
Retage - 4MO
Asma - 5R
Zara - 5M
Lexy - 5D
Charlene - 6B
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Kiranjot - 6C

Girls Football at QPR and Hillingdon Borough Hockey Tournament

It's been a very busy week for the PE department! Last week we took our Girls Football team to a QPR
tournament in Shepherds Bush where they performed really well and played a high standard of
football. We also took two teams to the Hillingdon Borough Hockey tournament at Eastcote Hockey
Club where our two teams also played brilliantly! We came away from both events having gained
valuable experience with pride and learning how tournaments work and what it takes to be successful
in the future! Many thanks to Mrs Schofield, Miss Rodipe and Mr Quinn for their continued support.




This Anti-Bullying 'Waak,
let"s make a noise about bullying.

MAKE A

NOISE

ABOUT
BULLYING
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CLASS ACT Talent Competition is coming to Charville next January for years 2 - 6!

It is COMPLETELY FREE to take part and will happen during school hours. All the children need to do is
prepare their act! It only needs to be short eg. If they are singing, it should only be 1 verse and a
chorus.

Think you’re a Class Act?

Whether it’s singing a song, reading a poem, playing a tune yourself or with your friends, telling a
joke, performing a dance - whatever your child thinks is a talent, that is what we would love to see!

If your child is ready to perform, then register with Mrs Duhigg at reception, via the posters at your
pick up point or follow this link! https://www.makebelievegroup.co.uk/class-act/
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https://www.makebelievegroup.co.uk/class-act/

Schools Meal Supervisory Assistant (SMSA) Vacancy

I

We have two vacancies for SMSA’s. If you are interested
please see the attached adverts for more information on
how to apply.

Charville Academy is not
responsible for the content
of external websites




